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1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

September 2, 2014

Mr. Rened Martinez (14207-171)
Federal Correctional Institute - Estill
Post Office Box 699
Estill, South Carolina 29918

Dear Mr. Martinez,

On August 11, 2014, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the 
following:

[CJopies of the State of South Carolina Legislature’s “cession of legislative 
jurisdiction” and the “Notice of Acceptance” that are on file with the Office for 
locations including: the Judicial District of South Carolina, any portion of 
Interstate 85 between the cities of Anderson and Greenville, and territory known 
as the “State Line.”

Our office does not possess records responsive to your request. Be advised that the South 
Carolina Budget and Control Board, which can be reached at the following address, may possess 
records pertaining to real property matters for the State and its agencies:

South Carolina Budget and Control Board
Post Office Box 12444
Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel


